Kane County is in the process of developing a new Consolidated Plan for the

use of Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds and Home Investment
Partnership (HOME) funds. The plan will cover the period of 2025-2029 and will

identify the priorities for allocating these federal grant funds to residents' needs.

The County partners with the various communities throughout Kane County to

provide funding for many programs and services offered to residents. The Plan does
not include the City of Aurora and the Villages of Huntley, Hampshire, and Montgomery
since they receive their federal allocation of the funds thru other means.

Part of building a strong Consolidated Plan is obtaining resident and community
input. Kane County is asking residents, cities, nonprofits and businesses

of Kane County to rate specific priorities as it relates to broad project

categories. Please bear in mind that funds must meet a national objective: serving
residents or business with incomes at or below 80% Area Median Income (example:
$95,900 for a family of four).

We would like you to provide your perception of critical needs in the County and
where to prioritize future funding.

Thank you for participating in this important step in the formulation of the 2025-2029
Consolidated Plan.

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GKDLI9K




